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A Message from Chancellor Roth  

 

 

  
 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

Over the past few weeks our health care teams at UNM Hospital, Comprehensive Cancer 
Center, and UNM Sandoval Regional Medical Center have been blessed to receive donations 
of food and supplies – and many messages of support from our community. 

In just the past few days UNMH and SRMC were treated to salutes from first responders who 
staged parades outside the hospitals. 
 
Throughout the health system – from our hospitals to clinics like Truman Health 
Services – people continue to practice social distancing and demonstrate best practices to 
#FlattenTheCurve. 

These gestures of goodwill are testimony to the bonds we have built with our community. 
Today, I’d like to share a sampling of photos that I think speak for themselves. 

 

 

(please click on the images to enlarge) 
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I hope you find these images as heartwarming as I do. Please have a peaceful weekend! 

 
Warm regards, 

 
Paul B. Roth, MD, MS 
Chancellor for Health Sciences 
CEO, UNM Health System 
Dean, UNM School of Medicine 
   

Please visit the New Mexico Department of Health website for the latest COVID-19 updates. 
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